
Rosella Krizanek Courville
December 21, 1926 - December 11, 2018

Rosella Courville, age 91, of Glen Dale, WV, passed away on December 11, 2018 after a
happy and fulfilling life. 

 She was born on December 21, 1926 in Benwood, WV to Louis and Magdalen Krizanek. 
 Rosella was a RN, MSN and worked at the Washington, D.C. V.A. Medical Center before

returning to Glen Dale to care for her mother. She was a nursing instructor at B.M. Spurr
School of Practical Nursing for many years. She was an avid reader, loved to travel and
was a charter member of St. Jude Catholic Church in Glen Dale.

 Rosella is survived by her brother, Bernard Krizanek, of Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania; and
many nieces and nephews. 

 In addition to her parents, brothers, sisters and nephews, she was preceded in death by
her son, Byron F. Courville, Jr. 

 Mass of Christian Burial will be celebrated Saturday, December 15, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. at
St. Jude Catholic Church, 710 Jefferson Ave., Glen Dale, where the family will receive
friends one hour prior to services. 

 Private interment will follow at Mt. Calvary Cemetery, Wheeling. 
 The family would like to thank the staff at Mound View Health Care Center for their

wonderful care of our loving Aunt Rosella, including former nursing students who shared
stories of her instruction and guidance into the nursing profession. 

 In lieu of flowers, memorial donations may be made to St. Jude Catholic Church at the
address above. 

 



Cemetery

Mt. Calvary Cemetery

Wheeling, WV,

Events

DEC 
 15

Visitation 09:00AM - 10:00AM

St. Jude Catholic Church
 710 Jefferson AVenue, Glen Dale, WV, US

  
 

DEC 
 15

Funeral Liturgy with Mass 10:00AM

St. Jude Catholic Church
 710 Jefferson AVenue, Glen Dale, WV, US

  
 



Comments

Rosella was a dear friend, co-worker, and confidante, such a loving, giving person.
I’m sure she has taken her rightful place among Heaven’s angels.

 
Pat Nemeth - December 18, 2018 at 09:51 PM

Prayers for the family. I am sorry I won’t be able to offer my condolences in person.
 
Sara Jo Anderson - December 12, 2018 at 08:48 AM
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“


